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Daisy Class

Travel and Transport

We launched our new topic and 
so far the children seem to 
love it! We are covering all 

types of vehicle and whichever 
mode of transport they show 

interest in! Trains, cars, boats, 
rockets, aeroplanes...

Sound of the week

This week we learnt our new 
sound 'c'. We thought of lots of 
words beginning with 'c' (crab, 

cat, car, crayons, catch!) and even 
spotted them in our names! We 
learnt a new action, a new song 

and had a go at writing 'c'! 

Number of the week

Our number of the week this 
week was number 9! We loved 

meeting a new numberblock and 
exploring the number. We did 
lots of counting. We counted 

cubes, gems, buses, trains and 
even planes! 

Home Learning Challenge

You and your child might like to 
put together a page for our very 
own ‘travel book’ about a place 

your child has enjoyed going to. 
We would like your child to try to 

say why they think it is a good 
place to visit. This could be in 

Kingston, Great Britain or 
anywhere else in the world! 

Chinese New Year

This week we learnt all about 
Chinese New Year, we found out 

about traditions and the 
different animals for each new 
year. This year we learnt that it 

is the year of the pig! We painted 
firework celebration pictures, 

made animal masks and drew our 
own pigs!

Tapestry     
(Online Learning Journey)

Since the Autumn term we have been 
using Tapestry to add lots of the 
exciting things that we have been 

busy doing in Daisy Class. Make sure 
you have signed up and are checking 
it regularly so you don't miss out on 
fun Daisy moments! Please speak to 
Miss Roberts if you need any help 

accessingTapestry. 


